
A U T U M N  N E W S L E T T E R

Kia ora

Farewell:
Darren Turner
After 3 years of service it is with 
great sadness that we say goodbye 
to Darren Turner. 
Darren has been a dedicated team 
member  who will be sorely missed 
We wish him all the best of luck on 
his new adventure . 

Welcome Back:
James Frood
James brings his vast experience in 
the hospitality sector with passion 
for teaching back to the Learning 
Place. James has an excellent rap-
port with students and works well 
under pressure. We look forward too 
many exciting courses and success-
ful students. 

Online Courses: 
With the introduction of online learning  in 2018 it has been 
a great success.  Online training has become an integral part 
of the business world, with employers using it as a primary 
source for work development and in-house training. Introduc-
ing candidates to this new platform of learning is essential and 
promotes a well rounded learner.
Thank you to all the schools that have supported us thus far 
and we are looking forward to all our new candidates. You can 
register learners throughout the year on the learning platform. 
Register your students now by calling us 0800 800 415 or 
emailing juliane@thelearningpalce.co.nz
Courses on offer: 
o	 Café/ Restaurant Services
o	 Fine Dining
o	 Health & Safety 
o	 Office Executive M           O           U

Dont Forget to send us your 
signed: 

LUNCHBOX OF LOOT is BACK!
First Question for 2018. 
What is the name of the two courses on page 18 of the 
prospectus. If you do not have a copy of our prospectus 
please downlownd one from our website or contact 
Roxanne : courses@thelearningplace.co.nz
Email Answers to: courses@thelearningplace.co.nz

Welcome Back,
2018 is well on its way, it has 
been a fantastic start to the year 
and we have had a busy term 1 
holiday.
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A U T U M N  N E W S L E T T E R

Kia ora katoa 
As usual a busy start to the 
year for all of us. Talking to Co-
ordinators across the country, 
everyone seems to have mostly 
sorted their student pathways 
for the year.  Hopefully things 
will settle down for next term.  
A few personnel changes with 
us as mentioned earlier, also 
internally, we have been play-
ing musical chairs. Erin our 
Academic Manager who has 
managed the schools interface 
with you all is now devoting her 

energies to the management of 
our Academic Department and 
managing our special projects. 
Roxanne Rothman will now be 
managing Bookings and schools 
liaison. She has enjoyed a ca-
reer in the South African equiv-
alent of NZ tertiary providers 
both in sales and quality as-
surance. Roxanne is married to 
Dylan and has her son Ollie to 
keep her busy outside of work.
Lastly it has been sad to see 
the closing of Career Services in 
Dunedin. Although their online 

presence is relatively compre-
hensive the merit of having 
someone to talk to face to face 
about fears, hopes and aspira-
tions of career and study op-
tions can’t be beaten. 
Thank goodness for people like 
you!
 
Nga mihi Piet

From the Director

Kia ora,
We have had a busy time in the 
Academic Department already 
this year, with the updating of 
our resources and the develop-
ment of new courses.
Our trainers have been all 
around New Zealand in the last 
3 months, with courses being 
delivered from Kaitaia, all the 
way to Invercargill.
Regardless of where we are 
training we are finding moti-
vated, driven students, who are 
passionate about the pathways 
they have chosen, whether that 
pathway be event management, 

hospitality, sports coaching or 
security.
This enthusiasm is reflected 
in the 90% pass rate from our 
courses in the first term. The 
10% of students that do not 
pass on the first attempt are 
students that require a little bit 
of extra time and, following a 
re-sit at school, that pass rate 
will typically go up to 99, if not 
100%.
I would like to take this time to 
remind everyone to let us know 
if your student/s need any type 
of assistance. Send us a quick 
email when you book them in, 
outlining what difficulties they 

face, and we will work with you 
to put in as many measures as 
possible to help. Please also fa-
miliarize yourself with the terms 
and conditions of the MOU you 
have with us.
We’re looking forward to anoth-
er great year and remember we 
are only a phone call or email 
away for any questions, queries 
or comments you may have.
 
Erin Thomson

From the Academic Manager

Stories From You...
Event Management: 
“‘They enjoyed the practical aspect of the course, honds-on, working 
with other students. They enjoyed doing the bookwork in groups and 
meeting senior students from other schools. .” 
Quote from : Nelson College

0800 800 415


